
Youth WIN Team Meeting Minutes 

June 5, 2019 

 

Members Present: Chuck Healy, Beth Boemler, Kem Mogannam, John Cargile, Genny Schumaker 

 

Youth Director Report - Beth 

 Beth led a group of youth and adult volunteers on a site visit of Camp Jo-Ota, to help with 

planning and logistics for Spirit Camp.  

 Mid-High mission trip had 5 registered, down from 7 last year. Four of the 78 aged out. Will look 

at ways to increase participation.  

 Youth Group time change is set for fall.  

 Youth Center is in last phases – still working on last of AV funding.  

 

Music – John 

 John did informal of 25 larger mostly Methodist churches and how they handle music for youth. 

Most had different times for youth choirs, youth band, and youth group.  

 Most were led by a music director, with accompanist.  

 Most choirs rehearsed immediately before youth group.  

 John is proposing Cantate rehearsal on Sun. @ 9:30 am.  

 John would prefer not to direct, since he has been only accompanist in the past. Seems to work 

better for the choir. 

 John will direct youth choir for now, due to budget, but may have some ideas for volunteer help 

from Chancel Choir.  

 John may be accompanying Music Makers this year. + 

 Bistro music will be changed up for coming year, to allow for greater impact. 

 Wants Music Makers to visit Cantate in the Spring, to make for a better transition.  

 John plans to visit YG at least once during the coming year, to promote music in general and 

Cantate in particular.  

 Changes to music program are coming, due to retirements plus Andy’s arrival. 

 John hopes for an overall review in the coming year.  

 

Other Items 

 Phone call project is being developed, hopefully to be done later this summer. Idea is to call 

parents of formerly active youth to invite them back, hear about concerns, etc.  

 Next meeting: July 24 or 25. Chuck to check with Team members.  


